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Resolution Requesting Extension to November 1, 2016 for Public Review of
the Newly Revised Anchorage 2040 Land Use Plan Public Hearing Draft

The Federation of Community Council Delegates from Anchorage’s Community
Councils hereby resolve and request an extension of time to November 1, 2016
for public review of the new Anchorage 2040 Land Use Plan Public Hearing
Draft (LUP). The 2040 LUP Draft is dated September 2016, but was not
released for public review until September 26, 2016.

The 2040 LUP contains significant revisions to the prior Anchorage Bowl 2020
Land Use Plan Map that will have a profound impact on Community Council
areas throughout Anchorage for the next quarter of a century.

The Community Councils hold their public meetings monthly. Consequently,
the limited 22-day comment period that would expire on October 17 does not
provide sufficient time for them to review and comment on the new 2040 LUP.

Therefore, in keeping with the public process established in the Anchorage
Municipal Charter and Title 21 for the Municipality to provide reasonable time
for Community Councils to comment on land use and zoning provisions, the
Community Council Delegates request an extension of time to November 1,
2016 for public review of the 2040 LUP.

Approved: Yes - 12, No -11, Abstain - 0.

g — 2 '

L N l/d/}/tf/ﬂ
Bofinie E. Harris, Chair L"—/

Féderation of Community Councils

cc: Mayor Ethan Berkowitz
Assembly Member Dick Traini
All Assembly Members

Hal Hart, Planning Director
Tom Davis, Senior Planner
Jonathan Cecil, Senior Planner

info@communitycouncils.org




